
From: Nirav Shah <nshah@socialfinanceus.org>
To: POLATTYJ@scdhhs.govPOLATTYJ@scdhhs.gov
CC: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/15/2013 11:08:46 AM
Subject: In SC Next Week

Hi, Jan.

Hope you are doing well. I will be in South Carolina on Wednesday (8/21) or Thursday (8/22) of next 
week and would love to meet with Tony, John, and Christian to discuss and share our early thinking 
on nurse home visiting applications of Social Impact Bonds. My schedule is flexible so if there other 
days (with the exception of Monday) that work better for the group, I am happy to adapt my schedule. 
Please let me know what works best. 

Thanks,
Nirav

-- 

Nirav Shah
Director | Social Finance, Inc.  
W: 617.939.9900 x 23 | C: 202.615.8988
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